eMail received by Gas Industry Co at 4.32pm on Monday, 10 April

I confirm that Wanganui Gas would support Option 5, the fixed levy per
ICP, as described in your supplementary paper on the GIC Retail Levies
for the year 2006-07.

Our one caveat is that the levy should be based on the active ICP's
that retailers supply in the month that the levies are applied.

Please do not hesitate to call me if you would like to discuss the
above in greater detail.

Regards
Jim

Jim Raybould
Commercial Manager
Wanganui Gas Ltd.



